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 We had an awesome week and took full advantage 

of this amazing weather we are having in 

November! On Monday and Tuesday, we decided 

to enjoy our lunch outside at the picnic tables after 

playing on the playground. The kiddos had lots of 

time to play outside, where they played in the 

sandbox, drew with chalk, and pretended to be 

many different superheroes!  

On Thursday, we talked about Veterans Day. To 

help the kiddos understand this important day, we 

read the book My Red Balloon and made American 

flag hearts. We talked about how the soldiers keep 

us safe in America! 

On Friday, Miss Fran came in for Social Skills. We 

read the book ‘Twas the Night Before Thanksgiving, 

made a turkey, and did a turkey dance! The kiddos 

had so much fun! 

Next week we will continue our alphabet study 

with the letter D. We will also be talking about 

Thanksgiving and what it means to be thankful! 

 

 

“It’s important to remember that we 

all have magic inside us.” 

 ~J.K. Rowling 

 
Reminders:    

*Parent-Teacher Conferences- November 16th  

*No School- Thanksgiving Holiday- November 26th-27th 

*No After School- December 4th  
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